
 Shoreline Community College 

 16101 Greenwood Avenue North 

 Shoreline, WA 98133 

 

 

GM-ASEP ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

September 17, 2009 

Committee Chair Chuck Merritt 

Current Sponsoring Dealer Managers 

Instructor Scott Main 

 

Scott gave and update on Current classes and challenges that may be coming. Current members 

discussed the challenges and said to continue with both cycles. There will always be a need for 

more qualified technicians and now is a good time to train them. 

Current books were presented and meet the GMASEP model and training need.  

The use of ACDelco shops is supported by the area GM dealers. 

Equipment used for in class support is still up to date and in training order. Scott indicated that 

he can always use updated transmissions and power steering parts. He will pick them up if 

necessary. 

Advisory committee stated that they are still very pleased with the type of technician that 

Scott’s program produces. 

Meeting adjourned 

 

 


